
Penn Valley Families,

Thursday, April 25, 2024 is Take Your Child to Work Day. If you choose to
take your child to work that day, it will be considered an excused absence.
By completing this FORM, you would not need to notify the office or
attendance line. A form needs to be completed for each child in your
household that will participate at work with you on this date. This form
needs to be completed by Tuesday, April 25th.

Thank you

Ms. Hidalgo

https://forms.gle/CkgoQMxWHFMf85sP6

